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●​ We held a welcome event on 18th Feb to introduce our new council to the 
PhDs. 

●​ We are conducting a Lasertag event on 28th March. So far 40 participants 
have signed up! 

●​ We were involved in the formulation for restructuring the PhD programs at 
SCI school. 

●​ We are involved in the FoA (ForskningsämnesAnsvarig) recruitment for 
applied physics and math by gathering nominations from the PhDs and 
being involved in the interviews as well. 

●​ With the new PhD program structure, the school wants to renegotiate the 
time compensation for the council, so we are reformulating and negotiating 
the time compensation with the school 

●​ To be proactive, we are exploring ways to improve the awareness of 
channels in situations of harassment of any form 

●​ We have noticed that the disparity in gender ratios in the school needs to 
be addressed, so we are exploring ways to improve the gender ratio in the 
programs.  
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